
ATTACHMENT NO. VIII-D 
 
 
ATTACHMENT NO. VIII-D: Approval of the Addition on 1:1 Paraprofessional at PGE 

Suggested motion: Move to Approve 

Recommended action: Approve as presented. 
 
 
It is recommended that a one-to-one Registered Behavior Technician paraprofessional be 
hired for the 2024-2025 at PGE. An RBT is requested due to the severity of the student’s 
behavior and the need for consistency in the implementation of the Behavior Plan and 
data collection. The RBT will support the student during arrival/dismissal, academic 
tasks, and transitions. This position will be supported by a contracted Board-Certified 
Behavior Analyst. 


